
 
	

	
	

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 
 

QUORUM NOTICE 
 
 

 A Quorum of the North Hampton Conservation Commission may be 
present at a site walk that the Planning Board will be conducting at the 
Aquarion Water Company property off of Mill Road, adjacent to 3 Mill 
Road, near the Hampton town line.  

 The site walk is part of the Planning Board’s review of a site plan 
application for a proposed water treatment facility building. The site walk is 
scheduled for Monday, September 25 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

There is no agenda and no minutes will be kept.  


